
 

 
 
 

HRAD ADVISORY 
11 November 2024 

 
 

In the spirit of the yuletide season and following the recent typhoons Kristine, Leon, 
and Marce that devasted numerous parts of Luzon, a Share-a-Gift Donation Drive is 
activated with donation box set up at the PABX near the biometrics machine at the        
1st floor of the NEA building. 
 
We urge everyone to join us in sharing the following: 

▪ New or old essential clothing and footwear (please refrain from donating gowns, 
formal wear, heels, etc.) 

▪ New undergarments 
▪ Toiletries 
▪ Hygiene kits for women (sanitary pads, etc.) 
▪ Blankets, mosquito nets, sleeping mats, face towels 
▪ Common medicines like paracetamol, cough suppressants (preferably per box 

and with expiration dates next year) 
▪ Non-perishable food products (with expiration dates next year) 

 
We look forward to receiving your generous donations to be distributed to select 
communities. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
ATTY. GWEN P. ENCISO-KYAMKO 
Department Manager 
Human Resources and Administration 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


